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Summary 

This bill appropriates $50,000 in the 2022-23 biennium to the Department of Human Services 
(DHS) for a grant to the Minnesota Child Care Provider Information Network (MCCPIN) to 
establish a peer mentoring program for licensed family child care providers. MCCPIN must use 
the grant money to revise and update peer mentoring program curricula, recruit and train 
mentors and program participants, and support mentors and active mentoring. MCCPIN must 
submit an initial report on the program to the legislature by September 1, 2022, and a final 
report by June 30, 2023. 
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